

# Warradale Primary School

Keynes Ave Warradale 5046 - (08) 8296 2678 - dl.0933.admin@schools.sa.edu.au

## Teaching and learning update Friday 25 November 2022

#### **KEY DATES & REMINDERS**

#### **TERM 4**

Volunteer Afternoon Tea- Thu 8 Dec (W8)

Yr6 Graduation at Morphettville Park Sports Club - Wed 14 Dec (W9)

Last day T4 - 2.10pm dismissal Fri 16 Dec (W9)

#### **Governing Council (T4)**

Finance Committee Meeting - 6.00pm Mon 5 Dec (W8) \*\*rescheduled\*\*

Governing Council Meeting/End of Year Dinner (TBC) - 6.00pm/7.00pm Wed 7 Dec (W8)

### **Screen Time Survey**

As a parent, you might ask yourself - how much time online is too much? While there are no standard time limits, there is a fine balance that families can achieve with the right knowledge and conversations. Look out for these common signs of too much screen time:

- headaches, eye strain
- not enough sleep
- obsession with devices and online games
- withdrawal from friends and social groups
- extreme anger and outbursts
- not doing well at school.



The students in Year 4/5 at Warradale Primary School have been learning about, researching and working hard to gather data about the growing problem we are all facing... 'Screen Time'.

We would be grateful if you could please spend 5 minutes completing the survey on the following page so that we have authentic data to analyse and evaluate in the remaining weeks of school.

Information provided is completely confidential and there is no way it can be traced to individuals. All data will be destroyed at the end of the school year.

We look forward to seeing our responses and will be creating info-graphics in the last weeks of school to illustrate our findings. We would be happy to share these with you if you are interested in the results.

Regards, Room 8

